



15th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to share with you that due to a change in circumstances, Mrs. Holroyd is not currently teaching Hughes class. Mr. Sneddon taught the class last week, and they seemed to have a very happy and settled time; both I and my Senior Leaders checked on the class and ensured that things were running smoothly. Mr. Cliffe, as leader of our Key Stage 2 Phase worked closely with Mr. Sneddon to support him as he became familiar with our routines and expectations. Mrs. Aldridge, as the partner teacher in Year 3 has shared all the planning for lessons with Mr. Sneddon and ensured that he and the children had all the resources they needed. Miss. Tremble also taught the class for some sessions and of course she is a very familiar face.

For this week, Mr. Sneddon will again be teaching the class, with our Teaching Assistants to support the children; Miss. Mais is working with the class throughout the week in this role.

Please be assured that I am working to ensure as much consistency as possible for the children; I understand that the start of Year 3 brings about many changes and it is my aim to support the children as they continue to settle into the Junior School. They have been doing very well, and we are all so proud of them!

Kind Regards,

Ittall.

Mrs Hall

Headteacher

Saltergate Schools Newby Crescent, Harrogate, HG3 2TT ■ 01423 508552 Info@sgs.rklt.co.uk www.saltergateschools.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Jo Hall

